
Dear Parents, 
 

I am happy to report that all children who normally take a bus to CKRS will have a bus 
this year!  The County combined buses one and two.  The County also took some stops 
off of bus one and bus two and added them to the existing routes for buses three and 
four but the pick-up/drop off locations remain the same.  If your child was normally on 
bus 3 or bus 4, you will be receiving a bus slip from the county with your pick up time 
and your bus stop.  If your child was normally on bus one or bus two, you will either be 
receiving a letter from me next week with your pick up time and your bus stop, or you 
will receive a bus slip from the county with your pick up time and location. 
  
Our new combined bus route will be called CKRS bus 1-2 and we will also have CKRS 
bus 3 and CKRS bus 4.    Because the CKRS bus 1-2 route did not get publicly bid by a 
bus company when the county put the route out to bid, our school was required to 
privately bid this new bus route.  The bus service for this route will be provided by 
Hillman’s Bus Company.   
  
I hope this information is helpful.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions or 
concerns at (215) 668-1785 or at amt@maddentufanolaw.com 

  
Ann Madden Tufano 

PTA Co-President 
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